
The Food Bank of Central and Northeastern Missouri’s  

2024 Float Your Boat Event 

The Hallsville, Mo Go-Getters 4H Club is participating in the Food Bank of Central 

and Northeastern Missouri’s Float Your Boat fund raising event on Saturday April 27, 

2024, at the Bass Pro Lake at the Bass Pro Columbia location. 

The Hallsville Go-Getters 4H club participates in many community service events 

throughout the year and is the second year participating in the floats your boat event. 

This is not only a great community service opportunity but also fun for the kids. 

The boats being raced can only be constructed of corrugated cardboard, 

construction adhesive and latex paint.  

Please help us raise money to help alleviate food insecurity for the constituents 

served by the Food Bank of Central and Northeast Missouri, an outstanding 

organization! 

Please give generously! 

You can vote for our boat for the “People Choice Award” by donating directly to the 

Food Bank of Central and Northeastern Missouri by using the following link Donate 

to the Food Bank of Central and Northeastern Missouri or the QR Code below. 

 

 
 

 

https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E164454&id=194&cfifid=194
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E164454&id=194&cfifid=194

